Dear Parent,

This is to inform you that the school is taking the students of class 12 for a picnic to 'BLUE WORLD' amusement park on 31.10.'23.

Thank you for giving your consent to your ward. We will start back from there at 4.00 pm. kindly be in the school to fetch your ward by 5.00 pm. They are not allowed to carry their mobile. You can contact their class teacher in case of any emergency. They can bring some eatables and pocket money if they require. 8 teachers will be accompanying them.

Thank yo	u and	God	bless	you.
----------	-------	-----	-------	------

Regards,

Principal.